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Luke Schultz

As a hunter and angler who calls Wyoming home, I support Wyoming DEQ's efforts to develop
new rules under Wyoming Air Quality Standards and Regulations in order to reduce harmful
methane emissions from oil and gas operations. These are practical and reasonable efforts that
protect our environment and increase efficiency of extractive operations.



